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23 May 2018 
 
Dear Colleague  

Contract Extension 

I am writing to you with regard to the Community Pharmacy Emergency Hormonal 
Contraception Sub Contract that you provide on behalf of Calderdale and Huddersfield 
Foundation Trust (CHFT). 

The original contract with your pharmacy expired on the 31st November 2017.  However, the 
contract included a provision for an extension of the contract to be made. 

As commissioner of this service, this letter is to provide existing Community Pharmacies with 
formal notification that we wish to implement the extension option as detailed below: 

• Schedule 2 — Extension of Contract Term: To exercise the option to extend the 
contract term until the 31st March 2019. 

I trust this is acceptable to you, and look forward to our continued collaboration in developing 
the future service, over the coming months.  Thank you for your continued support.   

If you require any further information then please do not hesitate to contact me 
Gill.harries@cht.nhs.uk  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gill Harries 
General Manager 
Women’s & Children’s Service 
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